
The Westover Student Council Invites you to
Trick or treat for Unicef!

You don’t have to wait until Halloween!  You can help raise funds so
friends around the world like you have good food to eat, clean

water to drink, along with masks, hygiene supplies, treatment, and
diagnostic kits.

Please ask a parent, family member, or community member to make a
Trick or Treat for Unicef contribution on behalf of the Westover

Wallabies team.  There are no boxes this year, but we can donate
directly using the following link:

https://unicefusa.donorsupport.co/-/NYSMDSBM
by Friday, November 5, 2021.

Visit https://www.unicefusa.org/trick-or-treat/schools to learn more.
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